M3 Meeting Minutes

November 5, 2012

ATTENDANCE:

Gary Hunt (VP), Lee Anderson, Bill Maiden, Ray Nardoni, Dave Smalley, Jim Wiggin, Stan Lemmon, Andy Kunz (Sect.)

The meeting was held at Andy's house in anticipation of turning into a building session. It opened about 7:00 by reviewing old business.

Coffee was available and will be available for the remainder of the winter meetings.

OLD BUSINESS:

- 1) The Hobby Lobby Telemaster kits are still not in stock, so the meeting did not get turn to building. We are hoping to have this rectified for our next meeting (Dec 3).
- 2) Club Hats are here. Several picked them up at the meeting. They are \$15 each.
- 3) The Sparky short kits have been distributed to members for the annual Builders Contest in May. There are two kits still available as a result of members who are not going to be able to participate. If you would like one, please contact Andy Kunz. They are \$16 each.
- 4) Mike H. was not present, so there was no report on sealing the runway.

NEW BUSINESS:

- 1) The club would like to host the annual winter potluck in January. This will allow us to recuperate from the holidays a little before another party. Possible locations mentioned are Steeple Gallery (this was a little tight last year) and the White Heath Community Center.
- 2) Lee mentioned his daughter's wedding in the Spring. He will take it to the BOD to discuss use of the hangar to host it.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 PM.

Andy Kunz